
Submitter: Laney Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB139 

It’s unfortunate that the state of Oregon funds drug addicts to safely dispose of their 

needles, while the Oregon Health Authority (OHP) refuses to cover safe disposal for 

seniors with diabetes or other disabilities that necessitate injections. 


